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College Monday:  
Wear your college gear! 
 

  

http://beverlyhighlights.com/ 
 
Fridays are Norman Pride Days! 
Wear your ORANGE and BLACK! 
Go Normans! 

 
If you DO NOT have a 2017-2018 BHHS parking  
permit, you CANNOT park anywhere on campus.  
NO exceptions! 
 
 

                                    HAPPY VALENTINES DAY   

 
 
 
 
 
 
2018 AP Exam Sales- If you have not paid for your AP exam yet please do so ASAP. Purchase your AP exams online at 
https://tinyurl.com/BHHSstudentstore or purchase your exams at the Student Store (during lunch). Registration forms available in the houses 
and in the College Center (No form needed for online purchases). Exams now cost $150 and will go up to $175 after March 3rd. Please make sure 
you are purchasing the correct exam for your class. 
 
Test Prep Weekly Programs and Boot Camps at BHHS 

 8 Week SAT Prep Course, Beginning February 27, 2018 after school, 3:15 PM – 5:15 PM, for more information go to 
www.triedandtruetutoring.com or call 747-444-9907, flyers are available in the College and Career Center  

 4 Week ACT Prep Course, Beginning March 7th, 2018 after school, 3:15 PM – 5:15 PM, for more information go to 
www.triedandtruetutoring.com or call 747-444-9907, flyers are available in the College and Career Center 

 SAT Boot Camp Saturday & Sunday, February 24th & February 25th 9AM - 1PM www.triedandtruetutoring.com 

 ACT Boot Camp Saturday & Sunday, April 7th & April 8th 9AM – 1PM www.triedandtruetutoring.com 

 
Link Leader Applications are available in the house offices, from Mrs. Peterson and Mr. Johnson, we have JupiterGrade 
message the form. All applications MUST be turned into Mrs. Peterson’s or Coach Johnson’s box in the main office NO Later than 3 
pm Thursday, April 19, 2018 
 

SCHEDULE FOR THE WEEK 
 
Monday: Presidents Day (no school)  
Tuesday: Regular Schedule 
Wednesday: Regular Schedule 
Thursday: Regular Schedule 
Friday: Regular Schedule 
 

Attention All Students  
Parking On Campus!!! 

 
 You must park in your assigned spot. PROHIBITED AREAS:  

- Visitor and Staff Lots 
- Reserved spaces:  
LOT PE 260-270 and 273-277 
 

 You must have your permit visible and posted in the REAR 
VIEW mirror (not flipped over nor behind another permit) 

 
 DID SOMEONE PARK IN YOUR SPOT? 

Report it to Campus Security or by email to 
mbuckley@bhusd.org When you report this, be sure to 
IDENTIFY the car in your spot (make, model, color) and the 
BHHS parking pass number (if it has one). 

 
STUDENTS WITH PARKING PERMITS:  
NOTICE: You may NOT go to your cars during school hours. 

 PLAN AHEAD – USE YOUR LOCKER 
 Parking lot doors will be locked at the start of period 2. 
 If you are in the lot or go to your car, you could receive a 1-day 

suspension. 
 Seniors who go to their cars will lose participation privileges in 

senior activities. 
 You may be subject to a ticket/fine if you violate any of the 

above rules! 
 You may not move your car from lot to lot during school time 

(7:00 a.m. – 3:00 p.m.) 
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Students interested hearing an interview by Maria Shriver (Kennedy relative and former wife of Arnold Schwarzeneggar) of Jennifer Palmieri 
(former Communications director for Obama and during Hillary campaign) on Wednesday, April 4 in Beverly Hills should contact Ms. Garratt 
either by email or in V-21 for information.  This is made possible by Andrea Grossman with the help of Richard Kraft.  Thanks to the both of 
them. 
 
Students interested in hearing Tim Synder, professor of History at Yale on the subject of the Holocaust on whether or not it can happen again.  
This event is on April 30 at Temple Emanuelle.  Students need to contact Ms. Garratt by email jgarratt@bhusd.org or in V-21.  Thanks again to 
Andrea Grossman and Richard Kraft. 

 
Good news for our Norman Nation. At last week’s academic decathlon at El Rancho HS in Pico Rivera, our own Acadeca team qualified for 
the state championships this March in Sacramento. Among our gold medalists are David Wiener, Katie Wu, Matthew Park, and Noah Pals (our 
sole freshman) who won gold in the interview and speech categories, and Timothy Kim who won gold for math. A special shout out for Katie Wu 
who won gold for the highest overall score. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The Beverly Hills Unified School District publishes event ads for the community as a public service but does not vette nor endorse the 
business or the nature of the production listed herein, nor is the District responsible or liable for any action or matter that results from 
any contact with or attended by any event advertised herein.” 
 
Come volunteer at Friendship Circle's Purim in Wonderland event, taking place on Thursday, March 1st from 5:00pm-7:00pm at 
Friendship Circle, 1952 S Robertson Blvd. Be paired with a child who has special needs and together you'll enjoy crafts and activities, hear the 
megillah, eat a Purim feast and listen to live music! RSVP to Chanie@fcla.org  More info coming regarding summer opportunities or contact Cindy 
Dubin at cdubin@bhusd.org 
 

Sorry to inform everyone but we are SOLD OUT of student parking permits. Thank you to those who quickly purchased their 
parking permit for second semester. BHHS Student Parking Permit applications for NEXT YEAR (2018‐2019) will be available 
Friday, May 4, 2018. All Seniors can turn in application on Friday, May 11, 2018. All other students may turn in their 
applications on Wednesday, May 16, 2018. 
 
Calling all Artists and Branding Talents - Two Logo Contests:  The College and Career Center would like an awesome logo to use in connection 
with all of our dynamic activities (e.g., College Fair, Career Day, Rep visits, and so much more!), and we are hoping that one of our very own 
talented and visionary Beverly High artists can come up with the perfect design!  We host over 500 guests on campus each year and this will be a 
great opportunity to reflect our comprehensive programming. We are also looking for a second logo to use in connection with our "Career 
Creators" program which is a school/business/city partnership that supports career education in our public schools.  Applications are in the 
plastic wall containers right outside of the College and Career Center (in the hallway to the left of the door as you enter the room).  There will be a 
quick optional lunch info session on Tuesday, February 7 in Room 290. Entries are due February 13th (noon) to Room 290 in a box 
labeled "Logo Contest." There will be a $100 recognition award for the artist submitting each of the selected logos. Winners will be notified by 
Friday, February 16th. We are excited to work with our very own students -- The College and Career Center, Ms. Dubin, Ms. Redston, and Ms. 
Rowley.   
 
The Student Store will be closed  
Wednesday, February 7, 2018 through Wednesday, February 14, 2018 reopening on Thursday, February 15, 2018 
 
CSF Eligible Students If you received a letter informing you that you qualify for membership in the California Scholarship Federation (CSF), 
please be sure to pay your membership dues by February 23, 2018. CSF members are eligible for special awards upon graduation. Four 
semesters as a CSF member (grades 10 -12 with one semester in the senior year) result in a Lifetime Member certificate, gold cord, and a CSF pin.  
 
CSF membership is not automatic, even if you are eligible. You must sign up and pay a $6.00 membership fee each semester in which you qualify. 
An additional $5.00 penalty will be added for all late payments, however, this will ensure that you receive the recognition you deserve at 
graduation. 
 
PAY ONLINE or at the STUDENT STORE BY February 23, 2018. CSF memberships may be purchased online at the BHHS web store by 
going to the following link: https://tinyurl.com/BHHSstudentstore or at the Student Store during Nutrition or Lunch. Remember, a $5.00 late 
fee will be charged for any Fall 2017 membership dues not paid by February 23, 2018. Don't miss the opportunity to join CSF 
 
Budding Videographers: Global Student Voices is sponsoring a contest to create a 2-minute video reflecting on "In Another's Shoes." Finalists will 
be invited to screen their films at this year's ISTE Conference in Chicago in June. Contest details are available at 
https://sites.google.com/edtechteam.com/globalstudentvoicefilmfestival/home. You can also see Mrs. Fine in V25 for questions. Good 
Luck! 
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Attention all Classics fans and creative writers! The Bernice L Fox Writing Contest is open! This year's theme is to take a "Wonder Woman" 
from classical history, mythology, or literature and create a reason for placing her in a time and place outside her usual one. Your "Wonder 
Woman" should use her superpowers/skills to solve a problem in that new time and place which stumped the natives. Please follow entry 
directions at https://goo.gl/emq4hN and see Mrs Fine for entry questions and submissions by Friday, March 2, 2018. Bona Fortuna! 
 
Attendance Policy 
Norman Guide 2017-2018 pages 14-16. Link:  https://tinyurl.com/y8yl6yv3 
 
Join the Medical Science Academy Are you interested in Medicine? The Medical Science Academy incorporates Academics, Leadership and 
Service for students interested in exploring the possibilities in medicine.  Colleges emphasize these qualities in their applicants and MSA is 
delivering.  
 
Academics: All courses are UC approved Laboratory Science Classes Year 1 students take Introduction to Medical Science- IMS introduces student 
to content to prepare students for a clinical setting such as medical terminology, anatomy, physiology, diseases, diagnostics, treatments and 
careers. Year 2 students take Biotechnology- Biotech is a lab skills class exposing students to techniques and lab skills used in innovative research 
today. Guest speakers with clinical and research backgrounds share their expertise and innovations with our students on a regular basis.   
 
Leadership: Students organize events that engage our student members, school and local medical community and fund raise for a variety of 
organizations including Mattel Children's Hospital.   
 
Service: All MSA students volunteer at either Cedars- Sinai Medical Center, UCLA Medical Center (Santa Monica or Ronald Reagan) or exclusively 
Mattel Children's Hospital.   
 
Sign up using the following link:  
https://goo.gl/forms/w4aFDaLbrRdGwUZB2 
 
If you have any questions email Ms. Lynch at clynch@bhusd.org 
 
Beverly Hills High School is uniting as a community to raise funds to sponsor two refugee children to go to school for a full year on 
Turkish campgrounds through the Karam Foundation! Karam Foundation engages and inspires young minds, heals the trauma of the war, and 
cultivates dreams of bright confident futures! To donate towards this cause use our Beverly Hills High School Team Fundraiser: 
https://give.karamfoundation.org/team/120049?campaignId=105649 
 
NORMANS!! ASB Cards are essential to having the best Beverly experience! Buy yours today at the student store for $65! With an ASB 
card, you get free entry to all regular season games, discounts to restaurants throughout Beverly Hills, and discounted admission to winter formal 
and prom, all while supporting Beverly Hills High School! Go Normans! 
 
After-school Tutoring 
Link: https://www.bhhslibrary.com/tutoring 
Instructions:  Go to bhhslibrary.com (or click on the LIBRARY link from the school's webpage, bhhs.bhusd.org), then click on CALENDARS on the 
top menu and choose TUTORING from the dropdown menu. 
 
Peer Tutoring is Open for Business in December: students looking for help with homework or an upcoming quiz or test are welcome to come at 
lunch to the College and Career Center (Room 290) where we will have student tutors for one on one or small group assistance. Tutoring is on a 
first come, first serve basis, and help in any particular academic area will depend on the tutors who volunteer to work that week. Students  
interested in a certain discipline for which there isn’t a tutor present, can discuss that issue in person on Tuesdays with the Peer Tutor Student 
Coordinator, Paris Rosen, so she can look into the possibility of finding a tutor for that certain level or subject for the following week. General 
questions can be directed to Cindy Dubin at cdubin@bhusd.org.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
= 
 
 
 
 
College Monday Workshop Series -All sessions are in Room 290 during lunch (*starred workshops are on Wednesday)  
February 21, 2018*Wednesday workshop - Out of State College Options Affordable and Admissible - Guest Speaker Chuck Liddiard, University of 
Delaware  
February 26, 2018 - Selective College Admissions - Guest Speaker Camille Crites, Syracuse University 
March 12, 2018 - Weight of College Admission Tests on your Decision - SAT/ACT & Subject Tests - Guest Speaker Jacob Kantor, Revolution Prep 
March 26, 2018 - Campus Tours - What to look for when researching universities. Resources for when you visit and when you can’t!  
 
Coffee with the Counselors- Once a month, BHHS counselors will host high school parents for Coffee with the Counselors, a special Q&A 
program designed to provide a casual environment where we can discuss college admissions related topics. Parents of all grades are welcome. 
Please join us for coffee, pastries, and dialogue-(guest speakers will be joining us to lead the discussion at some meetings) and don’t forget to bring 
your questions! Please email Ms. Rowley at crowley@bhusd.org if you have any questions regarding this program. And thank you to our 
wonderful PTSA for sponsoring the hospitality. 
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8:00 a.m. – 9:00 a.m. in College Center (Room 290) 
 Thursday, March 8, 2018 
 Wednesday April 11, 2018 
 Wednesday, May 16, 2018 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The Beverly Hills Unified School District publishes event ads for the community as a public service but does not vette nor endorse the 
business or the nature of the production listed herein, nor is the District responsible or liable for any action or matter that results from 
any contact with or attended by any event advertised herein.” 
 
Come volunteer at Friendship Circle's Purim in Wonderland event, taking place on Thursday, March 1st from 5:00pm-7:00pm at 
Friendship Circle, 1952 S Robertson Blvd. Be paired with a child who has special needs and together you'll enjoy crafts and activities, hear the 
megillah, eat a Purim feast and listen to live music! RSVP to Chanie@fcla.org  More info coming regarding summer opportunities or contact Cindy 
Dubin at cdubin@bhusd.org 
 
The Beverly Hills Unified School District publishes employment ads for the community as a public service but does not vette nor endorse 
the employers or the nature of the work listed herein, nor is the District responsible or liable for any action or matter that results from 
any contact with or employment by any employer advertised herein.” 
 
Seeds of Peace: Students in the 9th or 10th grade and interested in addressing domestic and international relations conflict issues could consider 
applying to the Seeds of Peace summer program. Seeds of Peace is a leadership development organization committed to transforming legacies of  
conflict into courage to lead change, and hosts two summer camps in Maine. One session is devoted to conflict within the United States, and the 
other involves the Middle East.  Materials are still available in the plastic wall containers right outside of the College and Career Center or go to 
https://www.seedsofpeace.org/programs/developing-leaders/camp/. The application was extended to Thursday, February 1, 2018. 
 
Pacific Pier Part-Time Jobs (JUST HIRED 2 BHHS STUDENTS AND STILL HIRING MORE!): Pacific Pier has many job openings for dynamic 
students (16 or older) in many different types of positions. Energetic and outgoing students (e.g, theater students!) could consider applying for a 
Game Attendant position or Ride Attendant or Merchandise Attendant position! Hospitality students could apply for the Food and Beverage  
positions (they need people right away for that department) or Ticketing Attendants!  Engineering type students could apply to be a Ride 
Attendant! Retail minded students can consider the Merchandise Attendant or Ticketing Attendant positions! To apply, there are 2 mandatory first 
steps: 1) Go to www.pacpark.com/jobs to apply online AND 2) email Cindy Dubin at cdubin@bhusd.org noting “BHHS Pac Park Application  
 
Submitted” so Ms. Dubin has your name. After doing those two steps, applicants will be contacted by Pacific Pier if they are selected for an  
interview; and, since there are logistics issues for students working at Pacific Park (hours, transportation, etc.), we will be having a mandatory 
student/parent information session for students selected for an interview so the Pacific Park Human Resources Recruiter can come explain 
everything to make sure the expectations are clear to everyone. They are looking to hire now for many of the above positions, and soon for all of 
them in anticipation of the holiday season and winter break. For any other information contact Cindy Dubin at cdubin@bhusd.org . 
 
 
PEER MENTORS/TUTORS WANTED WORKING WITH ELEMENTARY SCHOOL CHILDREN HAVING SOCIAL AND/OR ACADEMIC 
DIFFICULTIES! The Beverly Hills Academic Tutoring Program is seeking volunteers to work with elementary school children having social and/or 
academic difficulties. You will receive community service hours! For more info contact Adrienne Weise at adriennetutor@gmail.com or call 
310-285-6810. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
BHHS PTSA BOOK SALON 
SPACE IS LIMITED! GET YOUR TICKETS NOW. 
Please join us for an evening of conversation with moderator Julie Goler and widely acclaimed author Lisa See. They will discuss Ms. See's 
recent New York Times bestseller, "The Tea Girl of Hummingbird Lane". 
 
Thursday, February 22nd 7:00 pm  
 
Please click the link below to sign up!  
https://www.eventbrite.com/e/bhhs-ptsa-book-salon-the-tea-girl-of-hummingbird-lane-lisa-see-tickets-40865116664 
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    http://www.bhhsclubs.org 
 
 
 
Attention parents and teachers! The BHHS Mock Trial Team is expanding and needs a second coach. If you are considering this position or 
would like more details, please contact club sponsor Mr. Van Rossum or club President Liza Freiberg at bhhsmtt@gmail.com 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Seniors! NOW is the time to apply for scholarships!  

- Apply for a number of BHHS Scholarships in Naviance. Every year Beverly Hills High School is honored to offer over $20,000 in 
scholarship awards from private supporters. 2018 Beverly Hills High School Scholarship Application is available in Naviance now 
and due February 16, 2018.  

- Additional applications including the BHHS Alumni Association, Kenneth L. Peters and the Jon Cherney are available online and 
throughout the counseling houses. Due dates vary, please take advantage of these incredible scholarships! 
http://tinyurl.com/bhhsfinancialaid  

 
Attention Senior Writers: There will be two informational meetings about this year’s Charlie Award for creative writing at lunch in Cottage 
Village Room V9 on Monday, January 29 and Tuesday January 30. The deadline for all creative writing portfolios this year is Monday, April 
2nd; portfolios must be submitted electronically to turnitin.com. Come to one of the two listed meetings for more information about 
submission procedures and requirements. 
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